
PUBLIC NOTICE 

TOWNSHIP OF MONROE 

Notice of December Meeting Cancellation of Boards and Commissions 

 

This Public Notice is to advise that the Township of Monroe, Gloucester County, New Jersey, 

has cancelled Township Board/Commission Meetings scheduled for the month of December: 

 

As a precaution to protect the employees and the residents of Monroe Township from the spread 

of the Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19), the following Township Board/Commission 

Meetings have been cancelled for the month of December 2020: 

 

Board of Health – scheduled for December 9, 2020 

Seniors Commission – scheduled for December 3, 2020 

 

 

Aileen Chiselko, RMC 

Municipal Clerk 


